
COMMISSION ON AGING  
 
 
 

The City of Stoughton and the Stoughton Area Senior Center, at 
248 W. Main St. will NOT be holding a meeting of the Commission on 
Aging for the month of December 2019. The next meeting will be on    
Tuesday, January 7, 2020 at 11:00 AM.   
 
 
 
Email to: COA Members 
      Robert Barnett  David Sharpe  

Rosalind Gausman  Mary Onsager    
Louisa Havlik   Faith Schuck (hard copy) Town of Albion  
Nancy Hoffman  Jeanne Schwass-Long  Barb Manson 
Sid Boersma  Sue Wollin   

   
CC/Email: Community Contacts 

Council Members  City Attorney- Matt D.  Albion  
 Leadership Team      Pleasant Springs  Rutland 
 Senior Center Staff Dunkirk   The HUB 
 City Hall – Judi Krebs Dunn 
 City Hall-Candee Christen         
 
CC/Email: Standing Committee Community Members 
 Greg Vodak- Fund Development  

Ruby Cabibbo- Fund Development       
 Joyce Kaping- Evaluation and Volunteer  
  

 
  

Note: An expanded meeting may constitute a quorum of the council. “IF YOU ARE 
DISABLED AND IN NEED OF ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CALL 873-8585 PRIOR TO 
THIS MEETING”    
  


